
From: Sarah Chambers  
Sent: 14 July 2022 11:02 
To: Dimitriou Maria: H&F  
Subject: Re: Agreed hours and conditions with the Police - Premises: Selekt 
Chicken 349 North End Road London SW6 1NN  
 
Dear Maria, 
 
Many thanks for this update. 
 
The issue of late night licensing and the example of Selekt Chicken was raised at 
last night’s Fulham Broadway Ward Panel. 
 
Residents are very concerned about the extension of licenses beyond midnight. 
They believe it will lead to anti-social behaviour and crime in this neighbourhood in 
addition to causing noise and disturbance for residents who are trying to sleep 
nearby.  
 
Residents are likely to accept an extension to midnight but no later.  
 
Kind regards 
Sarah  
Chair - Fulham Broadway Ward Panel 

 

 

 

 

From: Ben Brabyn  
Sent: 14 July 2022 18:37 
To: Dimitriou Maria: H&F  
Subject: Re: Agreed hours and conditions with the Police - Premises: Selekt 
Chicken 349 North End Road London SW6 1NN 
 
Dear Maria 
 
Thank you for your email. I believe that we should avoid establishing a precedent for 
for opening hours after midnight, so the current proposal is not satisfactory. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ben Brabyn 
 
 
 
 
 


